
September Activity Director Report: 

 

 

Fall sports have had a great start to the season and have been well attended. Cross Country is well under 

way with the State Cross Country meet just 5 weeks away. They make the longer trek to Lewistown for 

a meet this upcoming week and were just at a couple of large meets in the Bozeman area showing 

continued successes. Football has had a couple of long road trips and will have another this upcoming 

Friday night before starting conference play on Sept 27th.  Volleyball started out the season with a 

couple of strong home games and now will be on the road for a stint traveling to Three Forks and 

Whitehall. Flag football had their home debut hosting Butte High. This was a very well attended game. 

Their season will come to a close shortly as they attend Divisionals in East Helena on Saturday, 

September 21st and then State at MSU in Bozeman on September 26th and 27th.  Cheer and band have led 

the crowd and student section with cheers and in playing prior to and during games. 

 

The struggles we seem to be facing are with a shortage of bus drivers, specifically able to drive the Van 

Hool bus and a lack of buses this week.  Harlows had to borrow a bus from Whitehall for us.  Millisa, 

bus manager, has been great at communicating these issues and is working to resolve them as soon as 

she’s able.  The other struggle we face has to do with groups able to fill concession openings.  I’ve 

reached out to a few outside groups hoping they can help fill some of the holes were work is needed.  

Little guy wrestling has stepped up on short notice to run the Saturday, Sept 14th concessions. Dawn and 

Lorie do a phenomenal job keeping it open and running smoothly with all their leg work.   

 

Our home volleyball tournament hosting 8 schools will take place on Saturday, October 5th.  If you or 

anyone you know is interested and able to help run a clock in one of three gyms for a time period, please 

reach out.  We’d love extra assistance! 

 

 


